Heidelberger Plumbing Inc.

(763) 631-0786 Office www.HpiPlumbing.com

September 29t, 2016

Mike Olson,

I want to send a special thanks to you! When you took over to help with the
Bluebook for our company. You took the time to go over the in’s & outs of Bid Scope and
Proview. This has become a valuable asset to our business model. It's greatly appreciated!!

Since our meeting on August 204, we have landed a project with 2 out of state GC’s!!! DF
Chase from Tennessee, the project is already underway. We have also locked in another
project with a GC from Chicago (Clarion Construction) who contacted us after looking at
our online ad (Proview). They are just waiting for the go ahead with the project to start!

Thanks for all your help. You stepped up and hit it out of the park!

Thanks,

Mike Heidelberger
Owner

Heidelberger Plumbing

Princeton, MN

(612) 805-9869



